
 
 

Dave Redell Lifetime Achievement Award (2019) 
Nomination Request 

 
The Midwest Bat Working Group is seeking nominations for the Dave Redell Lifetime 
Achievement Award.  This award honors an individual who has demonstrated an exemplary, 
long-term commitment to promoting and preserving bats in the Midwest through research, 
conservation, education, or other creative projects.  Any MWBWG member from Arkansas, 
Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Kentucky, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, Ohio, or Wisconsin is eligible to 
be recognized. 
 

                          
Dave Redell displaying the wings of a little brown bat for a group of university students (Credit: Jaimie Nack) and 

installing a beam break system at an entrance to a mine. 
 
To nominate an individual for this award, please submit a letter of nomination that describes 
their achievements and details why this individual should be considered.  Letters of nomination 
should be submitted by March 8, 2019.  The award will be presented at the annual MWBWG 
meeting.  
 
Send letters of nomination to: Jocelyn Karsk at jkarsk@illinois.edu. 


